
Hello Coaches and Managers, 

 

Thank you for registering for the 2020 Tonka Splash! Due to COVID 19 and the continued guidelines 

put forth by federal/local governments we have made the difficult decision to cancel the event. This 

was not an easy decision and many factors were taken into consideration when making the final call. 

Teams have not been accepted therefore no charges were incurred on your card.  For those who sent 

a check, we will return it.  Teams therefore are receiving a 100% refund of registration fees.  

 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding during this unprecedented time and hope you will think 

of us in 2021 for your tournament plans. 

 

Thank you and be well, 

 

Tournament Staff 

 


